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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o No new issues 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the member, volunteer, non-member, public 
o Our next Section Newsletter, the IEEE Melbourne Section Space Coast Signal, will be sent out at 

the beginning of next month in preparation for our January 2022 Section Meeting 
 

o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for odd months, on the third Wednesday of the 
month 

 
o Our next meeting is on January 19th to get the year started 

 
 

o We are looking forward to a great 2022!!!! 
 

 

 
 
 

• Notable section activities (Positive and Negative) 
o We held our Awards Banquet on December 11th and it turned out great!  The change in venue, 

theme and activities were very well received and it was enjoyed by all attendees 
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